
1

Hargrove, Debra L

From: Patricia Tyler <ptyler@naepdc.org>
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 12:01 PM
Subject: NVC Education Budget Information

  

NAEPDC 

 

News, Views, and Clues 
  

May 23, 2017 
  

Dear Colleagues: 
  
The following information regarding the President’s budget has been released, accessible via the link below.  The Adult Ed 
section starts on page 343.  
  
https://www.whitehouse.gov/sites/whitehouse.gov/files/omb/budget/fy2018/edu.pdf 
  
We are hoping for additional information and clarification throughout the day. 
  
  
  
Information for adult educators, students and stakeholders is available at 
http://cqrcengage.com/coabe/home 
  
  

  
  

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at: 
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html 

  
Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help. 
  

NAEPDC 
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Disclaimer 

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and 
others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or 
taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. 
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in 
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in; 
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here. 


